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To: Select Board 
From: Chilmark Housing Committee 
Date: October 31, 2023 

 
Dear Select Board, 
  
Laura Silber from the Martha’s Vineyard Commission attended our last meeting on October 19, 2023 to request some 
information regarding the application for the MassHousing Partnership Complete Neighborhoods grant: 
 

- Point of Contact for the Town of Chilmark for MVC and MHP 
- Grant Priorities & Goals for the Town of Chilmark 

 
The Housing Committee recommends that Jim Feiner be designated the point of contact with Peter Cook as an 
alternate. 
 
The Housing Committee suggests that the Master Plan and zoning by-law analysis be listed as grant priorities. 
 
Thank you for considering our recommendations. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

The Chilmark Housing Committee 
Jim Feiner – Chairman 
Ann Wallace 
Allison Cameron Parry 
Nettie Kent Ruel 
Bill Rossi 
Peter Cook 


